
 

 

 

 
Dear Flyers, 
 
The IIFI 2023 will be held on 3, 4 and 5 November 2023.  
 

A short bulletin before the summer. Below you can find the registration link for this years edition. In 
September we will send the official inivitation with all the information you need. Regarding the costs, this 
will be around the same amount as last year. The Friday will be again used for a lengthy trimming 
session. 
 
The link to the registration form: https://forms.gle/Wt9vNSHziqxesHHs8 
 
 
See you 3, 4 and 5 November in Nijmegen! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Bernard Bruins 

Roel Lucassen 
 
Nijmeegse Luchtvaart Club 
 
Post address: Piet Heinstraat 3 
   2676 VT Maasdijk 
   The Netherlands 
Telephone:   (0031)(0)648938502 
E-mail:   internationalindoorflyin@gmail.com 
Internet:    www.iifi.nl 
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